## Our Own Chellie Hyre to Share Her Techniques For Taking Stunning, Wall-Worthy Pet Portraits



If you ever wanted to know how to upgrade those pet pics from cute snapshots to professional looking pet portraits, our May program is for you. Our own club member, Chellie Hyre, will be our May speaker. Many of you already know what a great program Chellie gives—having shared some of her incredible images from Iceland and Antarctica in recent memory.

What you may not know, is that by day, Chellie is veterinarian, and on the side operates Shutterdog Pet Photography where she combines her huge skills behind the camera with her love and knowledge of animals to create spectacular images of pets.

And at our meeting on May 20, like the Wizard of Oz, Chellie will roll back the curtain to share her wizardry and reveal her secrets to making great pet images. She will cover such critical issues as finding the right locations, lighting, and working with the animals, as well as her techniques for getting great expressions from her subjects to ultimately create beautiful, wall-worthy portraits.

Chellie started her business in 2012 to provide customized, on-location pet portraits for clients who adore their furry family members. Additionally, she has volunteered with local shelters and rescue groups to photograph hundreds of dogs and cats for their adoption listings.

Attached are a couple of examples of her work. To see more, go to www.shutterdogpet photography.com.



